
Pfdynamite@aol.com

02/01/2001 05:27 PM

To: jstevenson@osc.gov.on.ca

cc: moneyinfo@canadianmoneysaver.ca

Subject: Proposed rule Rule 32-501

Dear Sir:
I am in most favor of this proposed rule as mentioned by Dale Ennis of
the
Money Saver magazine. It would sure make it simple to purchase DRIP's
in
Canada.
I am an ALBERTAN and would certainly like to see it adopted as then our
province and others would follow suite.
I have been interested in this route of investment for my Grandchildren
as
RRSP may be a big problem in the future.
Thanks.
Robert Finch


